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September 12, 2022 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, N.H.  03301 

 

Re: DW 22-029 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Petition for Approval of Special Contract with Town of Hudson 

Proposed Procedural Schedule 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (PWW) and the Department of Energy (DOE) met in a 

technical session on September 9, 2022.  This technical session was the last element of the 

procedural schedule approved by the Commission in a procedural order dated July 11, 

2022.  In that order, the Commission noted that the parties may be filing an additional 

proposed procedural schedule in the future.  To that end, PWW and DOE discussed at the 

technical session that they wish to conduct an additional round of discovery and hold a 

technical/settlement session.  Therefore, PWW and DOE offer the following schedule for 

the Commission’s consideration: 

 

Data Requests to PWW (Set 4) September 12, 2022 

Data Responses from PWW  September 26, 2022 

Technical/Settlement Session  October 6, 2022, 10 AM virtual 

 

Thank you in advance for the Commission’s consideration of this additional process for 

this docket. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

               

      Marcia A. Brown 
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